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From: les elliot <les.elliot@live.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2010 3:53 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

Regarding the proposed change in leverage laws for Forex Brokers:

It would be completely fascist and controlling to force these limitations through, especially since
the majority of brokers are against it and they're the experts. If it changes I'll be changing my

political support, without question.

YS

Les Elliot

Got a cool Hotmail story? Tell us now



